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28/11/24 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 2 visit to Museum of Liverpool-Transport 

Year 2 are studying transport as part of their History topic. They have been looking at how 

different forms of transport have changed over time. To consolidate their understanding of this 

topic we have planned an exciting opportunity to visit the Museum of Liverpool. During our visit the 

children will explore how public road transport has developed and changed and they will be able to 

observe similarities and changes between the vehicles.  

After lunch the children will visit Central Library and be collected by coach to return back to school 

The children will visit the Museum on Friday 13th December. They will leave school at 9.45 am and 

should be home in time for the usual end of day. 

Your child will travel by coach to Liverpool and we ask for £6.55 to cover the cost of the coach. 

Please log on to your parent pay account to make payment to enable the trip to go ahead.  

Your child will be required to wear their school uniform and coat and will need to bring a packed 

lunch in a named disposable bag. Please ensure no fizzy drinks or glass bottles are sent for 

packed lunches. If you require a packed lunch from school please complete the additional parent 

app form that will be sent by Monday 2nd December at the latest. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Au & Miss Joyce 

 

 

 


